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SSP Second Semester

Summit’s School of Preaching’s second semester is
September 22

nd
 to May 16

th
, 2014.

The students enrolled are from 5 states; IN, OH, MI, WV,
TX.  The courses will be Gospels, Homiletics, World
Religion-Islam, Personal Evangelism, Ministerial Ethics,
Genesis, and Hebrews.

The Instructors in 2013 will include Shane Capps, Dale
Holzbauer, Kendall Faull, Jerry Paul, Dave Thurman,
Terry Peer, Terry Carter and George L. Faull.  In
addition, guest Lecturers Jeff Strite and Kerry Allen (for
Homiletics), and Mel Harrell (for Personal Evangelism).
Others have not yet been confirmed.

We also completed an insulated Prayer/Practice
Preaching room.  We feel that since we are training men
to preach, we should equip the building with practice
rooms.

It is a beautiful room where the students can record
themselves to see their preaching flaws and correct
them.

The 3
rd

 floor is being completed at this time.

When finished, the first Residents Hall will be valued at
4.5 million dollars replacement value.  We will have
spent only $450,000.00 and with the other buildings paid
for, our indebtedness should only be about $75,000.00
to 100,000.00.

May God bless each of you who have prayed and given
to this good work.

If you desire a 2012 financial report, please feel free to
request it.

"From the cowardice that shrinks from
new truth, from the laziness that is content
with half truths, from the arrogance that
thinks it knows all truth, O, God of Truth,

deliver us."


